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there is no set magic number of followers needed to
make a living on tiktok the essential factor is the strength
of your following sure the more followers you have the
more likely that some will buy your or your sponsor s
products but they will only take notice of you if you re a
genuine influencer i e you have to make your followers sit
up and take note of your videos accounts with 500k to 1
million followers have the highest average engagement
rate overall welcome to online tech tips a blog that
provide readers with daily computer tutorials technology
news software reviews and personal computing tips we
have thousands of articles and guides to help you get the
most out of technology our articles have been read over
275 million times since we launched in 2007 for sharing
tips for content creation asking other tiktokers for help
and other things that pertain to creating content not for
promoting videos this is a community run subreddit we
have no official affiliation with tiktok tiktok coins are a
regular employment currency that must be purchased
with real money in order to be used with coins you may
purchase emojis and diamonds to give to someone as a
token of appreciation for their effort or to express your
gratitude we ve seen this type of behavior previously such
as dumping on twitch if you like what you ve seen
consider leaving a tip to express your thanks for a little
moment you are pleased with your appearance because
the station has changed in a manner tiktok facilitates the
process of monetization by allowing you to have fun to a
certain extent currency values fluctuate and are
influenced by the exchange classes in which they are
traded at the time of writing 100 coins cost 0 99 and you
have the option of purchasing them in varying ratios
ranging from 100 coins to 10 000 coins in a single
transaction

https://static.monactive.net/tiktokcoins

